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Date: September 12, 2023

To:  Dr. Tyler Reed and School Board Members

From:  Ryan Keefauver

Re:  Hiring Recommendation

Dr. Reed and School Board Members:

We are pleased to offer Jenni Stinnett the High School JV2 Volleyball Coach position. Jenni is a 
Neah-Kah-Nie SD employee and has been volunteering and coaching with multiple programs. 
She has coached JV2 Volleyball in the past, and we are excited to have her do so again. 


